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Electronic Signatures 
 
Dear Senate Government Operations Committee: 
  
While I’ve not found anything in statute that would preclude regional planning commissions (RPCs) from 
using electronic signatures, we’re also not explicitly authorized to have that ability. 
  
Looking at RPC enabling statutes, I believe  24 V.S.A. § 4362 would be the best fit 
(https://legislature.vermont.gov/statutes/section/24/117/04362. 
  

(a) For the purposes outlined in subdivisions 4345(6) and (12) of this title, regional planning 
commissions may receive and expend monies from any source, including the participating 
municipalities and the Agency of Commerce and Community Development, out of funds 
appropriated to that Agency for this purpose. Municipalities may appropriate to and expend 
funds for regional planning commissions for this purpose. Direct financial assistance from the 
State to regional planning commissions for the purposes outlined in subdivisions 4345(6) and 
(12) of this title is restricted to 50 percent of the annual operating expenses of the 
commission.  Regional planning commissions are allowed to use electronic signatures in the 
conduct of their business.    

  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Chris Campany, Executive Director 
Windham Regional Commission 
139 Main Street Suite 505 
Brattleboro, VT 05301 
Office:  (802) 257-4547 x106 
Mobile:  (802) 380-3511 
www.windhamregional.org 
  
PLEASE NOTE:  WRC employees are working remotely and the office is closed to visitors. Please 
call and leave a message or send an email and we will respond as soon as possible.  You can find 
staff contact information, including phone extensions, here: 
http://www.windhamregional.org/contact-us  
 


